Subject: Please Support Fair School Funding

Hi!

I'm writing to ask you to fully support the Fair School Funding Plan and not eliminate its final phase.

Berea City Schools would lose critical funding that directly supports our students and programs.

| also strongly oppose increasing private school voucher funding while underfunding public schools.

90% of Ohio's students attend public schoolswe should be prioritizing them, not diverting resources.

Please also protect local control. Redirecting voter-approved school funds, as proposed in House

Bill 96, goes against the will of our community and impacts future planning.

Berea Schools have been fiscally responsible and continue to invest in mental health, innovation,

and student success. Please help us continue that progress.

Sincerely,

Shauna



